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What a wonderful show. Director Ashley Foot nailed  An LBPSB Christmas Carol

  

Saturday, November 29 at Lakeside! Board directors and administrators 
outdid themselves with a perfect blend of comedic and dramatic acting 
channelling Dickens’ characters. Student and professional singers and 

musicians reached into their souls for that 
tiny extra spark to the true meaning of the season.  

The home baked goodies flew off the table at intermission.
Please visit the PEF website to see the program, with the 
complete list of performers and volunteers. 
We thank you all from our hearts.
**********************************

PEF has used every opportunity to sell the all-natural completely hypo-allergenic facial 
product packs donated by Canus Canada to refill the Rona Cupak Fund for winter wear for 
the many LBPSB students who lack these basics.

On December 6, Greendale Elementary School invited 
PEF to set up a table at their Christmas Fair. 
Seen at Greendale are President Barbara Freeston
and indefatigable Administrative Assistant Susan Grand 
with the packs and samples of gear soon to be received
by happy students.
 
Does your organization or church make and distribute   
                    Christmas gift baskets? 

               Give twice with one donation:
               Buy a pack and dress an LBP kid!
          Put the pack in the basket and treat a Mom 
                who always thinks of her kids first!                             
                $20 each : Buy 5 and get one free.

Peace and Joy and Love this Holiday Season and throughout 2015 to everyone.
Thank you for your support.

Barbara Freeston, President
Pearson Educational Foundation 
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